Richard Puglisi

With regard to your Rules of Practice and Procedure changes, I guess your intention here is to
totally shut the public out of your future secret closed door negative environment, pro-fossil fuel
decisions. Your agency is already a big joke and a major threat to the health and well being of the
Delaware Valley. I guess this will only make it easier for you to do work on behalf of the fossil fuel
industry. SAD. Very, very SAD.



